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Provider Bulletin No 176 

AETNA BETTER HEALTH® OF MICHIGAN 

TO: Aetna Better Health of Michigan Providers 

FROM: Provider Experience Team 

DATE: September 4, 2020 

SUBJECT: Provider Relief Fund –Extended 

Dear Provider, 

We received news the US Department of Health and Human Services has extended the 
application deadline for Phase II of the Provider Relief Fund.  The application submission is 
extended to September 13, 2020.  Please visit www.hhs.gov/providerrelief for more 
information and to apply for this filing. 

Hurry and submit your application now! 

Sincerely, 

Joyce Poole   
Director of Provider Experience  

Proprietary 
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